
Join Us in Improving Our Playground! 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to announce a new initiative aimed at improving our local playground! To make 

this project a success, we need your help. We are seeking enthusiastic volunteers to join us in 

making our community playground a safer and more enjoyable place for all children. 

Project Details: 

• Date: Saturday, June 15, 2024 

• Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

• Location: Community Park Playground 

Please bring gloves, water, and any tools you can share, such as shovels, rakes, or paintbrushes. 

Lunch will be provided for all volunteers! 

If you are interested in volunteering or have any questions, please respond to this email or 

contact us at (555) 123-4567. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to give back to our community and help create a safe 

and fun environment for our children! 

Sincerely, 

The Playground Improvement Committee 


